Anonymous Anonymous

I've lived in Port Angeles for almost 50 years and waited many years to see this toxic site cleaned
up. For the health and safety of every living thing (on land, sea, air), total removal of contamination
is the ONLY reasonable option. Capping is unacceptable, as is partial cleaning of heavily
contaminated areas to make those areas appear less toxic. How can Ecology even consider this.

I doubt I'll be around to witness this, but hope my other 3 generations (all of whom live here) can
benefit from having TOTAL REMOVAL of all contamination.



